Finance Committee Memorandum for Record

The scheduled meeting of the Bellavita Finance committee set for 25 January, 2021 was canceled due
to the National Emergence (COVID-19 Pandemic).

The financial reports were not available at this time.
We were informed to contact chairman Don Jensen via email with any concerns.

No other business was conducted.

Next meeting is scheduled for 22 February 2021 at 1:30 pm.



